
Distinguished Scholarship Awards Committee 
Spring 2013 Report 

The Distinguished Scholarship Awards Committee, having chosen its Awardees at the end of 

Winter Quarter, worked with the President's Office to schedule the Interdisciplinary Colloquium 

in late May. However, due to unexpected unavailability of one of the Awardees, the event was 

postponed until Fall ofnext year, and so there were no formal meetings of the committee in 

Spring. 
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